
April-May 2023 Omega President’s Newsletter 

Happy Belated May Birthdays to the following: 

Renee Durso – 6th                                     Della Ludwig – 13th   

Janice Wright – 7th 

June Birthdays: 

Judy Western Farris – 3rd                          Mary King – 28th 

NYSO Convention/Executive Board Meeting/Seminar: 

Denny Clark, Cindy Lynch and I attended the convention in Albany on 

April 28th-30th.  We returned exhausted but rejuvenated!  Between the 

keynote speaker, guest speaker, workshops, and interactions with DKG 

members from across NYS, we couldn’t have asked for a more 

worthwhile and engaging experience!  At the June meeting we will each 

share a little about the convention.! 

Emergency Contact Information: 

We now have two little booklets containing emergency information 

about our members.  One will always be in the possession of the 

president and the other with one of the vice presidents at every 

meeting and social event when our membership will be gathering.  In 

case of an emergency, we will have your emergency contacts and any 

other important information that you wish to share with us readily 

available.  Hopefully we won’t ever need to use it but if so, this will save 

valuable time in getting any of us the care that they need.  If you have 

not provided the emergency info yet, an email with that info sent to me 

would be fine and  I will fill out a card for you.  Thanks   

DKG Dues:  They are due to Phyllis by June 15th.  Thank you  



Omega Meeting Dates for the 2003-2024 Year: 

2023 Summer Picnic-Wed, July 26th  12:00 at Dawn Scales’ home (will 

have lunch at 12:45)  More information will be coming. 

Wednesday, September 20th at Cosentino’s in Geneva 

Tuesday, October 24th. ‘Ladies Night Out”  Club 86 in Geneva  

Wednesday, Nov.15th                                                     

Tuesday, April 16th                                                 

Thursday, May 9th 

Tuesday, June 4th 

Venues for Nov.-June will be included in the June Newsletter. 

Committees will be contacted about Goal Forms & Activities from 

the 2022-2023 year. 

Please send me any address, email, phone numbers, etc. changes so 

the Directory can be updated over the summer.  Thank You   

 

Last minute information about the June 6th dinner meeting: 

There will be a cash bar available which they didn’t have before. 

Recently the Food Cupboard in Clifton Springs was robbed which left a 

real shortage of food items for those in need. Renee gave me a list of 

items that they need most.  If you have any of these items in your 

cupboards and would be willing to donate, Renee will collect and deliver 

anything brought to the meeting. Thank you  

Pasta (all kinds welcome), sauce, mac and cheese, peanut butter, jelly, 

canned vegetables (do not need corn or string beans) ketchup, mustard, 

mayo, soups, rice, cereal & canned tuna/chicken 


